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Hello,

| support a strong Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by 2030, at
least 30% (preferably more) of the new trucks on California’s roads are all-electric,
zero-emission vehicles.

As a student, | believe that my generation and all of our future generations deserve a
future that is safe, clean and sustainable. These are our human rights. We need
change like this to help build that future.

Thank you,

Sophia Wang
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